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 ABBIT awards 
A large number of our students made the AB honor roll for the first six 
weeks. One hundred and twelve students out of one hundred fifty-three 
made it! Thirty-three students made the all A’s Superintendent’s Honor 
Roll. We handed out the awards on Thursday, October 8th. 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
We had our first early release day for students on Thursday, October 1st, 
and conducted parent/teacher conferences from 1:00-6:00 P.M.  There was 
a good showing of parents that came throughout the afternoon and 
evening. 

 Upcoming Halloween Dance 
We will have the middle school Halloween Dance on Saturday, October 24th 
from 8:00-11:00. This dance is sponsored by the Beta Sigma Phi sorority. 
The proceeds are donated to the Senior Bash and the Bobcat Scholarship 
fund. 

 5th Grade Field Trip 
Our fifth graders got to participate in their first W.O.W.W. (Window on a 
Wider World) sponsored event of the year on Tuesday, October 6th. They 
had a field trip to the Alibates Flint Quarries National Monument. The 
program focuses on formation of flint within dolomite, local geology and 
geomorphology. Students learned about both the prehistoric and historic 
American Indians and how they used Alibates Flint. 
 


